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We always thank God, the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, when we 

pray for you, because we have heard of your faith in Christ Jesus and of 

the love you have for all God’s people …        Colossians 1:3-4 

COLLEGE GRADUATION RECOGNITION - Sunday May 5 at 10:15 am.  For all college/
higher education graduates from last year, this spring or summer. Contact Garrett       
garrett@bbcnorman.com    
 

SENIOR ADULT Road Trip to Falls Creek - Thursday May 9. Sign up & info outside church 
office or bbcnorman.com/senioradults 
 

PARENT/CHILD DEDICATION SERVICE - Mother’s Day, May 12 at 10:15 am. See Kim      
Anders or cyndi@bbcnorman.com to participate. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR SUNDAY - MAY 19.  See Kyle or cyndi@bbcnorman.com for info. 
 

May 26 - no PM service/activities         

Congratulations to Andrea & Justin Wollard in the birth 
of their son, Caleb, on April 23.  He weighed 7 pounds, 
14 ounces. 

The Bethel family extends sympathy to the family and 

friends of Justin Houts in his recent death. 


